67.   REVIEW OF THE MEMBERSHIP OF THE CONFERENCE

Review of the Membership of the Conference
Under the provision of SO 100(2) the Conference is required to review, not less than once in every five years the number of members of the Conference as defined in SO 100(1), that is that the Representative Session of the Conference shall number 306 persons, of whom at least 14 shall be deacons, one of those deacons being the Warden of the Methodist Diaconal Order.

It is now five years since a review of these numbers was undertaken and the Conference is therefore asked to appoint a working party to undertake the required review.

The working party shall comprise:

Mrs Ruth Pickles (Chair)

The Revd Jennifer M Dyer

The Revd Gareth J Powell

The Revd Catrin Harland

Mr David Ridley

***RESOLUTION

67/1.
The Conference adopted the report and directed the working party to bring a report on the review of the number of members of the Conference to the Conference of 2013.
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